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A message from Mrs Young …. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have had such a busy week this week but it has honestly been a lovely week! 
 
We had our SIAMs inspection on Wednesday as you know and I loved having the op-
portunity to show the inspectors around our wonderful school and introducing them to 
our amazing pupils! It was a wonderful day and I am so excited to share the report with 
you in the next few weeks.  
 
Our 'Leapathon' yesterday was so much fun - every class worked collectively to com-
plete 366 laps of the Parish Arena in recognition of 2024 being a leap year. Through 
your fantastic fundraising we managed to raise £1060.25 which will go towards sports 
and play equipment.  
 
Y3 and Y5 wore pyjamas today as they completed their class recognition boards - did 
you know our Positive Relationship and Behaviour Policy plus our Parish Way Behaviour 
Curriculum are all available on our website? 
 
Next week Y3 have their Pots of Gold trip to the Philharmonic and the Cathedral to look 
forward to and we all have World Book Day to look forward - one of our favourite days 
of the year! Mrs Flanders has sent out further information on this.  
 
On Monday we have been informed that Saints will be visiting us - keep an eye out on 
X/Twitter to see who arrives! 
 
Happy March - have a lovely weekend! 
 
Mrs Young 

Our Value this half 
term is: 

HOPE THROUGH  

JUSTICE 

www.parish.st-helens.sch.uk    01744 678 430 TWITTER: @parishschool1 

Learning and Growing Together in Faith, Hope and Love 



AƩendance Update 

We need to try really hard each and 
every week to make sure every year 
group is beaƟng our 97% target—

this will help us to succeed! 

Our aƩendance this week is: 94.8% 

Our aƩendance for the year so far 
is: 95.2% 

 

   

179 pupils with       
perfect aƩendance 

this week! 

Attendance 
Whole School 

 

94.8% 

Year 1 94% 

Year 2 90.8% 

Year 3 95.7% 

Year 4 93.1% 

Year 5  97.1% 

Year 6  96.7% 

Reception 96.3% 



Parish Pizza Challenge! 

Our next AƩendance Challenge is a yummy one! 

If your child’s class has aƩendance of above 97% each week, 
they will earn a slice of pizza for their class pizza chart. If they 

get 5 before the end of the half term (a 6 week half term) they 
will earn a pizza party for their class!  

You’ve got to be in to win!!  



Headteacher’s Award WINNERS 

Nurturing Curiosity 

Diary Dates 
4/3/2024 - Ducklings arrive in school 

5/3/2024—Parish University Oracy Session 

6/3/2024 - Year 3 Trip to Liverpool Philharmonic 

6/3/2024—SATS InformaƟon MeeƟng Y6 

7/3/2024 - World Book Day (see leƩer) 

8/3/2024 - Year 1 Class Assembly 

8/3/2024—Y3/Y4 Girls Football CompeƟƟon 

8/3/2024—Mothers Day Stay and Play  

11/3/2024 - BriƟsh Values Lesson for Parish Univer-
sity 

12/3/2024—Family Learning Story Sacks sessions 
begin.  

18/3/2024—Easter Service in Church led by Y3.  

19/3/2024—Phonics Screening Check Parent 
MeeƟng for Y1.  

19/3/2024—Family Learning Story Sacks session 2.  

21/3/2024—Y5 to Jodrell Bank 

21/3/2024—Parish Praise 

22/3/2024—Y4 Class Assembly 

22/3/2024—Y5 to Parish Church for Easter Prayer 
Space.  

25/3 & 27/3/2024—Parents Evenings (LeƩers to  
follow) 

RECEPTION 

 

Isabella     
Davies 

YEAR 1 

 

Issac Dolan 
Roylance 

YEAR 2 

 

Ethan SƟrrup 

YEAR 3 

 

Oliver Curran 

YEAR 4 

 

Ellie Leyland 
Carter 

YEAR 5 

 

Oliver Owen 

YEAR 6 Lily Mae    
Bacon 

NURSERY Rose Ellis 

PE DAYS SPRING 2 

TUESDAY—YEAR 1 

WEDNESDAY—YEAR 2, YEAR 4, YEAR 5  & YEAR 6 

THURSDAY—NURSERY, RECEPTION, YEAR 1, YEAR 
3 & YEAR 6.  

FRIDAY— YEAR 2, YEAR 3, YEAR 4 & YEAR 5 

Full PE kit on these days.  

Black tracksuit/shorts and plain 
white T.Shirt (logo opƟonal) 

NO SLOGAN/BRANDED T SHIRTS OR 
BRIGHT COLOURS. THIS IS PART OF 
SCHOOL UNIFROM AND EXPECTATIONS 
MUST BE FOLLOWED. 



School Uniform Reminders 
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School Nurse Drop-In 

If you have any quesƟons relaƟng to your child’s 
health and wellbeing, please come and meet our 

school nurse Sam. She’ll be holding a parent drop-in 
on Tuesday 23rd January between 3 and 4pm. 

Please go to the school office to see her. 







You can now watch our Amazing dramaƟc  
movie "Hidden" about the life of a Young Carer 

and staring St Helens Young Carers                
Ambassador, Jude Riordan  

(Sam from CoronaƟon Street)  

We will be regularly highlighƟng the support we can offer to Young Carers in our school. 
Please see the Young Carers page on our website for more, and to let us know in  

confidence if you know a young person who would benefit from this support. 


